
CHEROKEE NATION
PO Box 948 • Tahlequah. Okla 74465 • (918) 456 0671

Pamela Iron ■ 202 
Chief o f Staff

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL CHIEF

Nita Cochran ■ 201 
Special Assistant

Principal Chief
John Ketcher 
Deputy Chief

Wilma P. Mankiller

July 8, 1993

Mary Lou Cook
321 Calle Loma Norte
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Dear Mary Lou:
Just a brief note to thank you for the conference brochure 
and the wonderful card. It sounds like the conference was 
a great success.
Again, thank you and convey my appreciation to your 
committee for their words of encouragement.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


